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NUNAVUT PLANNING COMMISSION 
CORRECTION OF AUGUST 23, 2016 NOTICE TO BECOME A PARTICIPANT AND AUGUST 25, 

2016 NOTICE OF PRE-HEARING CONFERENCE AND AGENDA 
 

Date: August 30, 2016 
 
On August 23 and August 25, 2016 respectively, the Nunavut Planning Commission issued a notice 
to become a participant, and a notice for participants to attend a Pre-Hearing Conference (PHC) to 
discuss the agenda that was attached to that notice.  The August 23 notice referred to filing 
responses to expert reports on September 12, and both the August 23 notice and the August 25 PHC 
agenda referred to January 13, 2017 as the proposed date for participants to file all written 
submissions and evidence. Be advised that both should have given November 15, 2016 as the 
proposed deadline for the filing of any expert reports, and December 15, 2016 as the proposed 
deadline for filing any reports that wish to comment on, supplement, or critique reports 
submitted on November 15th.  The January 13, 2017 date is the proposed deadline for submitting 
any further documents, evidence or submissions to be considered at the public hearing.  Note that 
these dates will be discussed by participants at the upcoming PHC and may be subject to change. 
 
The NPC will issue further public notices on additional procedural steps that will take place prior to 
the Public Hearing, including dates for the filing of documents. Documents are posted on the NPC 
website and available for download at: www.nunavut.ca. For a copy of the NPC’s Rules of Procedure 
for Public Hearings and Public Reviews as amended on July 8, 2015, to review the public record of 
proceedings, or for other related information, please contact:  

· Jonathan Savoy, jsavoy@nunavut.ca; Nunavut Planning Commission, P.O. Box 2101 
Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0; Phone: (867) 983-4632 | Fax: (867) 983-4626 | Website: 
http://www.nunavut.ca 
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